
 

WORKSHOP ON QUESTIONS FOR LEARNING 

 

Workshop on ‘Questions for learning’ for English pre-service and          

in-service teachers was organized on 14.6.2019. Mrs. Esther Leelavathy served          

as the resource person for the workshop. She explained the importance of            

questions in learning process. The need for asking questions without          

grammatical error was emphasised by her. The common mistakes teachers          

commit while framing questions and how to rectify them were also discussed.  

 

The participants were divided into small groups and were asked to frame            

questions and other group members were asked to validate the questions and            

rectify the mistakes if any. Interrogative statements, Question tag, Questions          

with auxiliary verbs and Modals were the topics dealt by the resource person. 

 

  

 
 


